
LEARN MORE AT FARMS.EXTENSION.WISC.EDU/PROGRAMS/FARM-PULSE.

FARM PULSE CONTINUUM
FARM PULSE CONTINUUM WORKSHOPS »
Farm Pulse Continuum is a new program for farmers interested in learning how to use farm financials 
to explore business decisions. The introductory workshop demonstrates the value of using farm 
financial analysis to make informed management decisions.

OVERVIEW »
Farm Pulse builds awareness of ‘Why Financial Management’ 
and helps Wisconsin farmers evaluate their finances and take  
the pulse of their business and goals for the future.

Other topics in the introductory workshop include an overview 
of the financial model and understanding the purpose and  
value of the basic financial statements — Balance Sheet,  
Income Statement and Statement of Cash Flow.

Educators will provide an overview of the Farm Bill ARC/PLC 
election decision. Dr. Brenda Boetel will also provide a 2020  
crop and livestock market outlook.

For additional information or to register, please contact: Ryan 
Sterry, Extension St. Croix Agriculture Educator at 715-531-1950  
or ryan.sterry@wisc.edu or Katie Wantoch, Dunn County 
Agriculture Educator at katie.wantoch@wisc.edu.

NEXT WORKSHOP

January 14, 2020 
10:00 a.m. – 2:30 p.m.

Extension St. Croix County 
Agricultural Service and 
Education Center 
1960 8th Avenue, Ste 140 
Baldwin, WI 54002

Cost: $20 per person or 
$30 per farm (2 people 
sharing materials)

Lunch included.


